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Neighbouring Dutch municipality of Winterswijk presents
exhibition on "Sustainable building and infrastructure”

4-15 March at Stadtsparkasse Bocholt // Citizens invited to the
opening

Bocholt's neighbouring Dutch municipality of Winterswijk has been awarded the
prestigious "European Green Leaf Award" in 2022. In this context, the travelling exhibition
"Sustainable Building and Infrastructure” was conceived by the Dutch. It is now making a
stop in Bocholt from 4-15 March and can be seen in the counter hall of Stadtsparkasse
Bocholt (Neutorplatz). The opening will take place in public on 4 March at 5 pm.

Opening of the exhibition

Due to the friendly relations between Winterswijk and Bocholt, the exhibition is being made
available to the city of Bocholt free of charge. Interested citizens are invited to attend the
opening. The Europe Direct Bocholt accepts registrations by e-mail at

Arjan Klein-Nibbelink from Winterswijk will explain the exhibits and provide information on
the "European Green Leaf Award". Bocholt's mayor Thomas Kerkhoff will present how the
city of Bocholt is planning and implementing climate protection, sustainable construction
and infrastructure. Following the presentations, there will be an opportunity to chat over
drinks.

+++
About the EUROPE DIRECT Bocholt

EUROPE DIRECT Bocholt is part of the mayor's office of the city of Bocholt and is the local
point of contact for questions relating to the European Union. Its task is to provide local
citizens with information, advice, help and answers to questions about Europe. In addition,
EUROPE DIRECT Bocholt aims to promote European involvement and provide information
on current European political events.
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